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Request: 
 
 
I would like the following information under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
Please provide details of all payments received under Section 106 Planning Agreements for the 
years 2013/14, 2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17, 2017/18 
 
• The value of the payment  
• The purpose of the payment  
• The amount of the payment that has been spent  
• The amount that has been committed but not spent  
• The amount that has not been committed or spent  
• The amount that has been repaid  
• The reason for the repayment  

 
Response: 
 
In response to the following points: 

 The value of the payment and  

 The purpose of the payment 
Please view the register of Section 106 Agreements that is available on the North 
Tyneside Council’s website, using the following link: 
http://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/1140/monitoring-reports  
 
With regards to the following points: 

 The amount of the payment that has been spent; 

 The amount that has been committed but not spent; 

 The amount that has not been committed or spent;  
This information is set out in a report is presented to the Finance Sub-Committee detailing 
payments received but not spent and payments expected. The last report that was 
presented was on 20th September 2017 and can be viewed on North Tyneside Council’s 
website through this link: 
http://www.northtyneside.gov.uk/browse-
display.shtml?p_ID=569821&p_subjectCategory=54  
An updated report is to be presented on 21st February 2018. The information will be 
available, once published, through this link: 
http://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/meetings/finance-sub-committee  
 
In relation to the following points:  

 The amount that has been repaid and 

 The reason for the repayment. 
To date no sums have been repaid. 
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